
PARISH COUNCIL REPORT 1985-1986 

For the year 1985-1986 your Parish Council has had three major areas 
of concentration. 

As you all know, the expansion of our new kitchen, the enlargement and 
renovation of our social hall and the addition of the new board room on 
the second floor has taken twelve months from the planning stages to its 
completion. This project has consumed most of our time this year, ap­
proximately seventy-five percent. I am happy to report that this project 
came in under the original budget cost. 

The maintenence and up-keep of the church and buildings has been another 
concern of the Parish Council. In the past we have not had adequate 
maintenance of our facilities. We have finally worked out a plan where 
now there is a designated person in charge who will schedule and follow 
through in all of these areas. 

As you know, for the past several monthswe have been without deacons 
during our church services. This has been our third major concern. I 
can tell you that we are moving in a positive direction in resolving 
this problem. We have had good responses from several of the young men. 
With Der Haig's help they are now in a program to learn their parts. 
Hopefully the future will be bright in this area. 

i As a whole, the year has been a good one, and I wish to thank the mem­
bers of the Parish Council, the members of all the church organizations, 
for their contributions and efforts for a job well done. A special 
thanks to Der Arsen for his guidance and leadership. 


